
GENERAL INFO

 
AREA STUDIES REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT AND THE BALTIC SEA REGION 

 

ON THE BORDER 
 

International Intensive Course, October 2009, Słubice/Frankfurt, Poland/Germany 
 

 
Organizers: 
The Baltic University Programme (www.balticuniv.uu.se) 
Adam Mickiewicz University in Poznan, Poland (www.amu.edu.pl) 
Poznao University of Economic (www.ue.poznan.pl)  
 
Duration: 
Monday, October 19 – Saturday, October 24, 2009 
 
Registration: 
By 30 September, 2009. 
 
Participants: 
Space and budgetary constraints limit participation to 25 students. 
 
Applications will be reviewed by the organizing committee and participants will be informed by 
October 5th, of their acceptance to the course. 
 
 25 student places have been distributed among countries as follows: 
 Poland - 4 
Sweden - 3 
Russia - 2 
Belarus - 2 
Estonia - 2 
Latvia - 2 
Lithuania - 2 
Ukraine - 2 
Finland - 2 
Germany - 2 
Denmark - 1 
Slovak+Czech - 1 
 
Participation cost 
All expenses in connection with the course will be covered by organizers (accommodation, full board, 
course materials, three trips during the course, other attractions...). 
 
Request from the organizers: 
Students are kindly requested to stay the whole period of the course. 
 
Travel cost 

http://www.balticuniv.uu.se/
http://www.amu.edu.pl/
http://www.ue.poznan.pl/


Students have to pay for their travel cost. However there will be a possibility to apply for a travel 
grant from the Swedish Institute and have travel costs partially reimbursed at the conference. 
 
Those of students who are not able to find money for their travel at their home 
universities/faculties/students unions/parents/foundations/others, may apply for a travel 
scholarship at the BUP Coordination Secretariat - application form enclosed. As usual, budget travel 
is required. Please once writing to us inform to whom and when have you applied to find the money 
to cover your travel to the conference and let us know the reason for refusal - if possible please 
attached the copy of your application and the received answer. Note that only very few such 
scholarships will be granted. Please observe that the proper application must be sent to the BUP 
secretariat/Maria Winkler for consideration no later than October 5th. 
 
Further information: 
Concerning the content & context: Tomasz Braoka tomasz.branka@amu.edu.pl. 
 

 

mailto:tomasz.branka@amu.edu.pl

